
From: Jacko Chan  
Sent: Wednesday, June 17, 2020 12:15 AM 
To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca> 
Subject: City File: D03-20003 (0 Elgin Mills Road East) 
 
Dear Sir, 
 
I am a Richmond Hill resident and would like to express my opposition to the 
Proposed Draft Plan of Subdivision at 0 Elgin Mills Road East. 
 
Such proposal comprised of over 500 units of mixed use of 
commercial/residential apartments/townhouses.  If it were there now, one can 
imagine how busy/messy is the daily traffic driving in and out of the intersection 
of Bayview/Elgin Mills.  In addition, another 300 to 500 vehicle-trips will be 
expected daily on the subject lands for commercial use.  These would result in 
making air and noise pollution, creating traffic chaos, making it unsafe for 
children and women crossing the intersection, which is the main access for them 
to go to the Richmond Green Park. 
 
My family has been living in this area for almost 10 years.  We love the current 
condition of it.  We stongly oppose to the said proposed development as it 
will jeopardize our current quite, green and peaceful environment. 
 
Thank you very much. 
 
Jacko CHAN 
31 Rose Branch Drive 

 


